
Community Meetings

November 15

10AM-12PM & 6PM-8PM
Town Hall Council Chambers

14955 Dale Evans Parkway

When Where

The Town needs your input. Help decide how federal grant money will be spent.

Take the survey below or attend an upcoming workshop.




Every five years the Town prepares a spending plan to submit to HUD on how the

Town will spend federal grant dollars and invest in opportunities to create jobs,

improve existing housing and expand supply, enhance public facilities, and

support social services for seniors, veterans and homeless, for example.

Scan the QR code with your

smartphone's camera to

access the survey

Visit av.town/housing for more information.


